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18th October 2023 
Dear Ofwat, 

Response to the draft determination of Yorkshire Water’s in-period outcome 
delivery incentives for 2022/23 

Thank you for providing an opportunity to comment on the draft determination for 
the 2022-23 outcome delivery incentives (ODIs). In particular, we have noted and 
agree with the comments you have made and the actions you have proposed on 
low pressure and sewer collapses. We note and agree with the final CMeX and 
DMeX calculations for 2022-23. We thank you for the adjustment made to Surface 
Water Management.  

We maintain our position on requesting a correction to the DMeX penalty 
payment for 2020-21. We are currently evaluating any additional evidence we can 
submit to support this position, and would welcome a discussion regarding how 
we can meet Ofwat’s requirements.   

We have considered the in-period ODI draft determination carefully and overall 
Yorkshire Water accepts the draft determination as published by Ofwat. 

Yours faithfully, 

Richard Hepburn 
Head of Regulation 
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